June 15, 2013
Mr. Mark Cechman:

1 am submitting this letter in support of the request for an extension of the parking permit
which would allow continued parking on the lot, located at 300 N Orange Blossom Trail,
owned by The Gardens LLC.

I also authorize Bakari Bums te act on our behalf of the Gardens for this request only.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require additional information.

Sincerel*éé

Brian Granatsiein
Gardens, LLC

496 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, Florida 34805
Phone: 407-849-2290 Website: www.thegardensorlando.com



